
From: Courtemanche, Steven
To: Stemen, Tammy
Cc: R1LAT RESOURCE
Subject: Request for Additional Information (MCN 616081)
Date: Wednesday, May 06, 2020 3:16:37 PM

Dear Ms. Stamen:
 
The letter dated September 20, 2019, containing your revaluation of the Decommissioning
Funding Plan (DFP) for NRC License No. 06-00183-08 has been reviewed.  The basis
upon which the adjustments were made was found to be consistent and logical and in
conformance with data from the Bureau of Labor and Statistics.  In order to complete the
licensing action, the following needs to be provided:
 

1. A revised Certification of Financial Assurance with the new, approved amounts stated
in your DFP, and

2. A revised Schedule A with the new, approved amounts stated in the DFP.
 
If you require any assistance, I can be reached at 610-337-5075 (work), 484-925-9872
(cell), or by e-mail Steven.Courtemanche@nrc.gov.
 
Thank you for your patience in this matter.
 
Steven Courtemanche
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
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